
John Jennings <jenningsj@hbschools.org>

School Board Vacancy


Shannon O'Connor <ShannonMOconnor@outlook.com> Mon, Mar 7, 2022 at 11:32 AM
To: John Jennings <jenningsj@hbschools.org>
Cc: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>, "csharkey@hbschools.org" <csharkey@hbschools.org>

Hello all,

Thank you so much for this reminder!

At present, I do not think I have time to serve on the BOE. I currently help facilitate evening support groups  for my
employer and there are quite a few conflicts at meetings. I hope to support the district in other ways and invite you to
reach
out to me as needed when volunteers are needed for special events, fundraisers, and ad-hoc committees!

Respectfully,
Shannon

Get Outlook for Android

From: John Jennings <jenningsj@hbschools.org>

Sent: Monday, March 7, 2022 11:23:19 AM

To: Shannon O'Connor <ShannonMOconnor@outlook.com>

Cc: Greg Hobaugh <hobaughg@hbschools.org>; csharkey@hbschools.org <csharkey@hbschools.org>

Subject: Re: School Board Vacancy
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